
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
           

13 May 2021 
 
 

 

School Uniform 
 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 
We are happy to inform you that Elms Bank school uniform can now be bought direct 
from the ‘Goodies Online Shop’. We are hoping that this new service will offer an 
easier way for you to order uniform, especially through school holidays. Please find 
attached further details on how to order. 
 
 
Should you choose to place an order you may then select the option of free delivery 
to school or alternatively have your order delivered directly to you home address for 
a standard fee of £6.50. Please note that ties and school badges can only be bought 
direct from the school uniform shop via Parent Pay as these are considered 
specialised items. We do have a limited range of uniform stock held at school which 
can be bought via Parent Pay while stocks last. 
 
 
Yours Sincerley 
 
 
 
Elms Bank 


